
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Burton, Faith (SMO); Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
7/12/2011 4:32:36 PM 
Re: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

On Hill w Ron now. Who has this substantive issue in ODAG? 

Steven F. Reich 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 

United States Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Room 4121 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

(202) 305-0091(w) 

(202) 616-1239 (fax) 

steven.reich@usdoj.gov  

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 04:29 PM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: FW: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

Jason has reached out to Molly to let her know that they're thinking about releasing these docs with a letter that they 
_ .plan . to_p_ublicly release today. It appears to pertain to the long-gun reporting issue. 	 DP 

DP 	but we need to know ODAG's views asap. Thanks. FB 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) [mailto:Jason_Foster@judiciary-rep.senate.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:15 PM 
To: Gaston, Molly (SMO); Gaston, Molly (ATF) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO); 'Castor, Stephen (Stephen.Castor@mail.house.gov )' 
Subject: RE: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

From: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 3:49 PM 
To: Molly.Gaston@usdoj.gov  
Cc: Faith.Burton@usdoj.gov ; Ron.Weich@usdoj.gov ; Castor, Stephen (Stephen.Castor@mail.house.gov) 
Subject: Bates Numbers - Consultation on Potential Release 

001172-001174; 000856; 000832-000835 

Please give me a call regarding these documents. Thanks. 

Jason A. Foster 
Chief Investigative Counsel 

Charles E. Grassley, Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
152 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
United States Senate 

Direct: (202) 224-7142 

DOJ-FF-49043 
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